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Invitation to School Information Day 

I would like to extend my invitation to your students and parents about the Annual Information 

Day of our School, which will be held on 11 December, 2022, Sunday, on our school campus. 

On our School Information Day, we will be hosting two identical sessions of the principal's talk, 

in which an overview of our school will be given, followed by sharing delivered by some 

successful alwnni of KTMC, at I 0:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. With a few special rooms renovated 

and refurbished, we would also like to invite visitors to tour around the campus after the talk. 

It is believed that the event can help your students and parents understand the learning 

environment of our school, as well as the culture established in our 50+ years of history. 

Should you have any questions about the event, please feel free to contact Mr. Wong Yuk Kin, 

Head of School Affairs Section of our school, at 2717 1485. We sincerely hope that your 

students and parents can come. Grateful if you can help pass the above information to them on 

our behalf 
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